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Vol. XXV     No. 22 

 

9:00  Prayer Service in Room CH-2 – All are Welcome!  
“Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.”  Rom. 12:12 

 

9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)       Room 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)      Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday School Assembly    Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening & Announcements,   
 Call to Worship & Offering                            Josh Helmuth 
 Congregational Singing                                  Jonathon Mullet 
 Sharing and Prayer                                           Frank Good 
 Message                      Psalm 146                     Linford Berry  

                             “Don’t Trust the Politicians” 
 

TODAY’S SERVANTS 
Greeter Today:   Dallas & Joy Wilkins 
Hosts Today:    Stanley & Thelma Good 
Usher in Charge: Trace Smith 

 

THIS WEEK  
Sunday – Sunday – SCMC is in full swing on our campus. 
      6/2  7:00 pm – Community ‘Harmonia Sacra’ hymn sing at Dayton Menn. 
      6/9  3:00 pm and 6:30 pm – SCMC Choral Fest at Bridgewater CoB. 
 

Friday, 7:00 pm -- Youth Bible Study at Josh & Hope Helmuth 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
June 12 – Covenant Signing for all CMF members. 
June 16 – Baby Dedication.  Contact John Ivan if you wish to participate.   
June 21, 5-7 pm – Pancake, Sausage gravy, Hash brown casserole supper as a  
          CMF Youth Fundraiser in Cafeteria.  Donation-based.  Eat-in or Take-out. 
June 23 – “Guess Who’s Coming for Supper” See yellow sheet in your  
          mailbox!  Be a Host or a Guest and respond to Julia S. by June 9. 
July 26-28 – BMA Convention in Shipshewana, IN 
August 30-31 – Leadership Development Seminar at RCF   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 A weekly prayer meeting is at 9 am each Sunday in Room CH-2.   

 WELCOME SHENANDOAH CHRISTIAN MUSIC CAMP  to Calvary!  We 
pray that all will be blessed and that the facility is adequate for this full 
and busy week!   

 **Fellowship Meal June 9 will be at the Rushville Pavilion with an 
invitation to Music Camp guests to join us.    

 Applications for membership have been approved by the LT for Jason & 
Amy King and for Jordan and Kayla Knicely.  Comments or questions 
may be directed to the LT. 

 Our sincere gratitude to Robb Mullet, stepping back voluntarily after 16 
years at CCA (13 as principal).  His vision and leadership have enhanced 
the program of CCA with stability and godly strength.  May the Lord 
bless you, Robb, with a well-deserved break and peace.   

 Office Hours – closed Wednesday this week. 

 Copies of the CMF Covenant are in members’ mailboxes.  This will be 
reviewed in our June 12 meeting prior to signing for another year.   

 Choice Books wants to hire a “service rep” in our area now, male, 
female, or a couple.  This opportunity providing Christian books in the 
marketplace is described on posters in the hall with contact info.  Take 
one if interested.  (VS options are also available in other areas.)   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Missionary Spotlight – Joel & Crystal Yoder 
MTC Director 

● Praise God that things are coming together for Janae and Kendrick's wedding on  
    July 20. 
● Praise God for godly future sons-in-law.  Kristen and Brevon are planning to get 

married in December. 
● Please keep praying for a venue for Kristen and Brevon's wedding. 
● Pray for continued financial support. 
● Pray for us as we continue to disciple those who are coming to church. 
 

Offering last Sunday:  $2,575.25           Regular Offering:    $2,075.25 
             Building Fund:            $500.00 
Attendance last Sunday:   95 

Servants For Next Sunday 
Message in Songs with SCMC choir                   Hostess:  Fellowship Meal ** 
Cleaning:  Angie & Joy Smith                              Usher in Charge: Thomas Wenger 
Missionary Supporters: Harry & Michelle S.    Mowing: Josh H. and Wendell H.  



 
                C O M M U N I T Y  /  S E R V I C E   O P P O R T U N I T I E S 
The West Rockingham Food Pantry serves the needy in our area with 
distribution on the third Thursday each month.  Your gifts to bless our 
neighbors may be sent  to  WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton Pike, Rockingham, VA 
22802.  On April 25 84 households were served nearly 1,500 lb. non-perishable 
food plus beef, eggs, bread, vouchers for milk and fruit, etc.   
           Jesus:  “I was hungry and you gave me food.”  Matt. 25:35  . 

 
 
 
 

2022- 2023 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool    (4-5 y.o.) -- Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker         Rm CH-1 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) - Jeron Mullet                              Cafeteria 
 Primary      (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst, Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6)– Lou Martin, Lane Beery          Art/Music Rm 103 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) –Skyler Beery, Tom Keener                  Room 213 
 Women –  Merlynne Keener, coordinator                         Sewing Room 
 Men    –     Calvin Shirk, coordinator                                        Auditorium 
              Superintendents, Nat Glenn and Joel Troyer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy Spirit—committed 
to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our neighbor as ourselves, sharing the 
Good News, and edifying our fellow pilgrims through the exposition of and 
obedience to God’s all-sufficient written Word. 
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor & Secretary      Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                         John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
         Frank Good, Deacon                            Stanley Good, Lay Leader 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  
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